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Neighborhood Halloween Hayride 
 

Calling all little ghosts and goblins! 
 
 Wear your costume whether sweet or scary; all are welcome every ghost or fairy.  
Please be our ‘ghost’ at the Neighborhood Halloween Hay Ride.  The spooky 
outing will take place on Wednesday, October 31st at 6:30pm sharp!  All the little 
ghosts and goblins can gather at the scary location of their choice; 1) The cul-de-
sac on Sunny Hill Drive – the route for this hayride will be Sunny Hill Drive to 
North Ridge Drive turn right onto North Ridge Circle and end at starting point, 2) 
Corner of Carolyn Court and North Ridge Circle – don’t forget to trick-or-treat at 
the houses on Carolyn Court before the spooktacular hayride begins.  This route 
will go completely around North Ridge Circle only, will end at the starting point. 

The neighbors are encouraged to set up your trick-or-
treating station at the end of your driveway to facilitate the hayride experience 
for the little ones.  Thank you in advance for your cooperation. 
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Mark your Calendar 

 
October 31 

Halloween Hayride 
 

November 4 
Time Change 

 
December 

Decorate your house 
   for the Holidays contest                              North Ridge Farms goes High Tec!           What does 25 mean to you? 
 

Restriction Reminder 
 
Garbage cans and other 

waste shall be kept in 
sanitary containers at all 
times.  These containers 
shall be kept in a clean, 

sanitary condition and 
stored in an inconspicuous (not 
easily seen) location.  Restriction #32 

Check out the neighborhood  
Homepage that is actively under 
construction at:  
www.nrfcrestwood.com 
 
 
 
 
 

Other than the fact most 
of us wish we were 
that young again; 
it’s actually the 
maximum speed that 
you should be driving 
through the 
neighborhood, hence the signs 
that say Speed Limit 25!
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Heart Notes 
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Heart Notes is a resource page that will include information on different subjects.  If you would like to submit to this column please send articles or ideas to 
brian-nancy@insightbb.com. ♥

 

Holidays around Louisville 

The World's Largest 
Halloween Party! October 25-
28.  www.louisvillezoo.org 

Kentucky Railway Museum 
October 27 & 28. 
www.kyrail.org  

Pancakes, Paws & Santa 
Claus at the Zoo 
December 8-9, 15-16, 22-23. 
 Reservations and special ticket 
required.  www.louisvillezoo.org 

Rudolph! 
Enjoy this timeless story of how 
being different can really make a 
difference. Santa will be at every 
performance!  November 17, 24, 
December 1, 8, 15, 22.  
www.derbydinner.com 
Madeline’s Christmas 
November 26 – December 21 
The Kentucky Center, Bomhard 
Theater www.stageone.org 

The Brown-Forman 
Nutcracker December 8 – 23 
www.louisvilleballet.org 

Light Up LaGrange       
Christmas Lights lit at 6PM. 
Children visit with Santa. Carriage 
Rides. Carolers and choirs roam the 
streets.  December 7.  
www.kyfestivals.com♥ 

Get to Know Your Neighbors 

Would you like to see more 
community in our neighborhood?  
How about joining or starting a 
book club, bible study, kids club, 
Bunco night, dinner divas or a 
lunch bunch.  If you’re interested 
in any of the above send me an 
email and we can begin to get to 
know the neighbors in our North 
Ridge Farms community. 

Another way to get to know your 
neighbors is by volunteering 
together.  I would like to get a 
group together who would be 
interested in volunteering at the 
Ronald McDonald House 
downtown.  Depending on the 
amount of neighbors who are 
interested we could do it once a 
month, once a quarter, or twice a 
year.  If you have any questions 
or if you’re interested in 
volunteering please email me at 
brian-nancy@insightbb.com. ♥ 

 

Neighborhood babysitters!    
Danielle Heid (14) 
4545 North Ridge Circle 
265-0332 
 
Kim McElhinny (15) 
Taylor McElhinny (13) 
4604 North Ridge Circle 
225-0830 
 
Rachel Roup (12) 
4505 North Ridge Circle 
222-8792 
 
Email me (address at top of page) if 
you want to be added or removed 
from the list.♥ 

Holiday Travel 
 
If your holiday plans include flying, 
be sure to pack a few activities in 
your carry-on to keep the kids happy 
during the flight.  Consider these 
easy-to-pack hard-to-lose goodies: 
Ages 2-5 

• Play-Doh 
• A mini MagnoDoodle or 
• Etch-A-Sketch 
• Kids’ CDs and a player 

Ages 6-10 
• Books on tape and a 

walkman 
• Card games 
• Travel-sized games 

Leave at home anything that’s bulky, 
heavy, or has lots of pieces.  And 
don’t forget to pack extra diapers and 
wipes for babies and plenty of water 
and snacks for everyone.  Find more 
great tips at 
www.flyingwithkids.com♥ 
 
 

Vandalism 

Our subdivision has experienced 
some vandalism and theft this 
week (fall break maybe a 
contributor). Several mailbox 
address plates were literal ripped 
off mailboxes and someone stole 
Halloween decorations in the 
rain!  Please keep a look out for 
anything suspicious and call the 
police it needed. 

 
 

 
 

November 4♥ 


